Finance Summary Report April 2018

General, Designated, Building Accounts

Beginning Bank Balance	\$ 392,122.65
Ending Bank Balance	\$ 417,920.61
Total Budget Contributions	\$ 91,814.04
Average Weekly Contribution	\$ 18,362.81
Total Budget Income YTD	\$ 304,131.30
Total Budget Expenses YTD	\$ 343,044.28

West Campus Fund Balance \$ 22,200.98 West Campus Pay Off Amount \$ 125,000.00

Remember you can watch our
Sunday morning service LIVE on our web
site as well as find past services.
The live stream will begin approximately
5-10 minutes before the services.

Opportunities for June & July

Sundav

Morning Worship 9:00 & 10:30 A.M. Sunday School 9:00 & 10:30 A.M.

Wednesday Night

Preschool Activities	6:15 P.M.
Children Activities	6:15 P.M.
Youth Power Hour	6:15 P.M.
Adult Bible Study/Prayer Meeting	6:15 P.M.
Adult SS Teacher Focus Groups	6:15 P.M.
Instruments Rehearsal	6:15 P.M.

Thursday

Celebrate Recovery 6:00 P.M.

CHURCH STAFF

Ministers, Every Member

Dr. B.R. Johnson

Senior Pastor

Randy Godfrey

Associate Pastor of Discipleship and Evangelism

Matt Fallin

Associate Pastor of Worship

Cody Shaffer

Interim Director of Children's and Preschool Ministries







A FAMILY OF FAMILIES...FOLLOWING AND MAKING FOLLOWERS OF CHRIST

Family Focus for June & July









www.santuckbaptist.org

From The Heart

Psalm 46:10 says, "Be still and know that I am God." The word "still" is a Hebrew word that carries the idea of to care, heal, repair, thoroughly make whole through ceasing, being alone, and drawing toward evening. The word "know" in this passage has a great variety of meanings but primarily that of ascertaining by seeing. This verse encourages us to draw aside from the business of life in order to see God more clearly and know Him more intimately.

During these very busy and exciting days of summer, remember to take time and draw close to the Lord. These times can be those moments you spend alone in prayer and God's Word as well as worship and Bible study at church. I have heard it said that summer is not a "vacation from God." Summer is not taking a break from God and the Great Commission He has called us to. Summer is actually a great time of service and missions.

In this issue of the Focus, you will find many opportunities of serving. All these ministries need our full prayer support. Lives can be impacted for the cause of our Savior as we join together in prayer lifting up those in the trenches of ministry.

I want to also encourage us to not grow weary in our service. Let the Lord renew your strength and build you up as you are doing God's work. Take time to "be still and know God." God wants to nourish and renew you in your service.

I look forward to serving you each Sunday for great times of worship and renewal.

From the Heart, Pastor BR



A class will be offered in place of TeamKid on Wednesday night, June 6 in the Sanctuary.

All 1st-5th graders, VBS teachers, and youth helpers who would like to learn the songs and motions for Vacation Bible School are invited to attend.





Carpenters For Christ

We will be framing the inside of Buck Creek Baptist Church in Red Level, Alabama. The cost is \$150/adult and \$75/minor. Minors must be accompanied by a sponsor. The cost includes all meals. Please contact Ron Hamilton at 651-6143 or Kenneth Bell at 224-4320 for more information or to sign up to go!



All 9th-12th graders are encouraged to join us for a mission trip to Maryland to do backyard Bible clubs and block parties along with the Bruce Outreach Center. If you are interested or need more information please contact the church office.

Adults are invited too!



Teen Extreme Youth Camp for 6th—8th Graders in Pensacola, FL June 25-29

Cost is \$195.00 per person. You must register your teen at the camp website www.teenextremecamp.com



We are planning a mission trip to help Lighthouse
Community Church in Harpersville, AL June 16-20 with a
Backyard Bible Club. We will be assisting with recreation
and other activities where we are needed. There is no cost.
Youth, adults, and families are invited to attend. More
information will be available soon!



Please bring a dish and a friend!

Stacy Manning will be here to introduce us to some service dogs!





More Upcoming Events

- ** Kindergarten & 5th Grade Recognition will be Sunday, July 29 during the morning worship service.
- ** Sunday School Teacher training for ALL teachers will be on Sunday, August 5 at 12:00 PM
- ** The New Sunday School Year begins on Sunday, August 12.